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New COVID safe guidelines to commence Monday 28 February 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
A big thank you for your continued efforts in supporting our school and students during the 
pandemic – we are pleased that starting Monday 28 February 2022 new COVID safe measures 
will commence that allow our school to operate in a more normal manner.  
 
The updated settings include: 

 
• Parents encouraged to use RAT tests at times where your child may show symptoms or 

have been in contact with someone with COVID.   
• Parents and visitors are allowed back on school site - we encourage parents to continue 

to allow students to be independent by dropping them at the gate in the morning. Parents 
of students in Grades 1-6 are invited to wait under the COLA area from 2.30pm in the 
afternoon. Parents of Kindergarten students are asked to enter the school by the Veronica 
Crescent gate and wait on the concrete area. All students will be dismissed at 2.45pm with 
siblings able to meet parents together.  

• Cohorting of student groups is no longer required. 
• Counter service will recommence at the school canteen  
• Adults will continue to wear masks indoors for an additional week. From Monday 7 March 

masks will no longer be required (except for staff in our support units).  
 
Please note that it remains imperative for students or adults who are unwell or display any 
symptom of COVID 19 to remain at home.  
 
For student safety our gates will remain closed and locked during the hours of 9.00am-
2.30pm.  
 
We look forward to having you join us for a welcome celebration in the coming weeks.  
 
 
 
Rebecca Wild 
Principal  
23.02.22 

mailto:Wyoming-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

